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SWINBURNE SENIOR SECONDARY COLLEGE 
Hawthorn East          

                              

Update 
 

Dear students, parents, carers and our wider school community, 
 
In the 2021-221 State Budget the Victorian Government invested $11.503 million in Swinburne Senior Secondary 
College. The Commonwealth Government allocated an additional $8 million for the Fritsch Holzer Park 
redevelopment. 
 
We have also recently received an additional $3.226 million from the Victorian Government to assist with 
building the two-court competition-grade gym and upgrade the oval. The gym will replace the current 
recreation centre at the Camberwell Road campus.  
 
The new gym for Swinburne Secondary College will strengthen community use and provide students with 
access to state-of-the-art facilities in which to learn and play.  
 
We are pleased to announce that a builder has now been appointed and works have commenced. 
 
We will keep you updated on the construction progress. 
 
The images below are the artist’s impression of what the completed project will look like. 
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If you have any further questions about the works at Swinburne Senior Secondary College, you can phone   
1800 896 950, email vsba@education.vic.gov.au or visit our website:  
https://www.schoolbuildings.vic.gov.au/swinburne-senior-secondary-college 

I look forward to updating you on the project as the build progresses. 

 

Daryl Bennett 

Principal 


